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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 21st May, 2007

Question No 28
Question: Cllr E. Maloney
“To ask the Manager if there is any part of Kingswood Estate due to be included in this year's Junk Collection?”
Reply:
Garrynisk Estate is included in the junk schedule for 2007.  On review of the matter it was discovered that Cedar Avenue, Walnut Close, Walnut Avenue and Walnut Drive have not received a junk collection in the past five years.  These areas will now be added to the schedule for the current year.    

